
“Freedom in Christ” 

Galatians 5:1-15  

Pastor Daryl Jacobson 

 

1. Required:  ______________________ ________________________ 

 

 

 

2. Required: ________________ expressed through ______________. 

 

 

 

3.  Required: ______________ expressed through _____________. 

        WE ARE GLAD YOU’RE HERE! 
We want to do everything possible to make your visit a blessing. 

Please visit our welcome center in the lobby for brochures about  
Verndale Alliance Church and our various ministries. 

  Worship Service 9:30 a.m. ~ Sunday School 11:00 a.m. 

Verndale Alliance Church 

Helping people trust in Jesus as their  

Lord  & Savior and become like Him. 

 

 



 

 

 

Sunday 

 Worship Service & Communion :: 9:30 A.M. 

 Nursery available during the Service for Babies through 2 years of age 

 Children’s Church for ages 3 years old through 2nd grade.  Children will 

be dismissed and will return at the end of the Service.   

 Children 3rd - 6th grade can fill out the sermon notes and bring     com-

pleted answers to the Welcome Center at the end of the service. 

 Coffee & Fellowship following the Worship Service 

 Sunday School :: 11:00 A.M.                                                                        

-Children’s Classes 2 years old to 6th grade:  Downstairs                                                 

-Youth 7th to 12th grade:  Room 6 downstairs led by Pastor Heath                       

Adult Class Options:                                                                                                 

-Book of Revelation:  Sanctuary Hall led by Pastor Daryl                                  

-Francis Chan - ‘Crazy Love’ (Midranger’s) Room 7 downstairs led by                

Michael Johnson                                                                                                         

-Young Adult (18-25ish) Class:  Room 1 downstairs led by Lance Edin      

 Student Leadership (SLT) Meeting at Lance Edin’s Home :: 12:00 P.M.                    

Monday 

 Scrip Order Due :: 9:00 A.M.  

 Ladies Bible Study in the Church Library.  All ladies invited! :: 1:00 P.M. 

 Monday Night Bible Study will NOT meet tonight!  Plan to meet again 

on Monday, May 13th at 6:00 P.M. in the Fellowship Hall. 

Wednesday

 Youth Group - Doors open :: 3:00 P.M.  Supper served :: 5:30 P.M.                      

7th & 8th Grade Youth Group :: 6:00 P.M. - 7:15 P.M.                                              

9th - 12th Grade Youth Group :: 6:45 P.M. - 8:15 P.M. 

WEEKLY EVENTS 
VOLUNTEERS | THANK YOU! 

THIS WEEK 

Main Entrance Greeters: Bob and Marlos Fisher 

Connections Café Greeter Kerry D. Jessen 

Welcome Center Polly Uselman 

Ushers: Dan Fisher and Raye Ludovissie 

Worship Service Nursery: Jessica J., Joelle B. & Becca S. 

Children’s Church: Jeremy S., Doris C., Ben B. & Taylor J. 

VOLUNTEERS FOR NEXT WEEK MAY 12TH 

Main Entrance Greeters: Bob and Marlos Fisher 

Connections Café Greeter Kerry D. Jessen 

Welcome Center: Chris Dunrud 

Ushers: Dan Fisher and Raye Ludovissie 

Worship Service Nursery: Kelly J., Becky L., Taylor J. & Reagen L. 

Children’s Church: Michael J., Vickie N., Kaliyah B. & Rodney J. 

CHURCH STAFF 

Senior Pastor: Rev. Tony Stanley                                        (320) 420-6911 Cell 

Email: ptony@verndalealliance.org  

Associate Pastor: Rev. Daryl Jacobson                                (218) 414-0827 Cell   

Email: pdaryl@verndalealliance.org                                                                        

Student Ministry Pastor: Heath Belknap                             (218) 639-4595 Cell     

Email: pheath@verndalealliance.org                                                 

Children’s Ministry Director: Polly Uselman                    (218) 445-5619 Office                             

Email: cmdverncma@wcta.net                                                                              

Administrative Assistant: Polly Uselman                         (218) 445-5619 Office 

Email: verncma@wcta.net                                                  (218) 639-2733 Cell 

www.verndalealliance.org | Find us on Facebook!  Verndale Alliance Church 

Welcome to Verndale Alliance Church 
May 5, 2019 

mailto:ptony@verndalealliance.org
mailto:ptony@verndalealliance.org
mailto:verncma@wcta.net


C H U R C H  D I R E C T O R Y  P O R T R A I T S                        

Available TODAY | Welcome Center 

We recently had our Church directory photography event.  If 

you had your picture taken, we have your complimentary 8x10 

at the Welcome Center for you.   

If you were unable to make a photography session, you can 

still be part of the new directory.  Please email a photo 

(horizontal, if possible) to verncma@wcta.net.  Photos need to 

be received by Wednesday, May 8
th

.   

 

L A P S  B A B Y  B O T T L E S                                                                         

Available TODAY | Welcome Center 

Empty baby bottles are available at the Welcome Center and 

at the back table in the Fellowship Hall.  You may fill with your 

bottle with change, cash, or check to LAPS (Lakes Area          

Pregnancy Support Center).  The filled baby bottles will be   

collected at the Welcome Center beginning Sunday, May 26
th

.  

By filling a baby bottle you are helping to celebrate the beauty 

of the lives that have been touched and saved through the 

LAPS ministry.  THANKS for supporting LAPS.   “ 

 

A L L I A N C E  W O M E N  N A T I O N A L  P R O J E C T                          

There is a special offering box in the Foyer for the Alliance 

Women National Project.   

We have been sent to reach the poor (more hope), the                  

brokenhearted (more healing), the captives (more victory), and 

the prisoners (more light).  Five categories of people who can 

be easily overlooked:                                              

   

S C R I P  O R D E R S                                                    

Due May 6 | 9:00 A.M.         

Our Scrip program allows you to purchase gift cards at face   

value.  Each scrip gift card ordered will receive a rebate                

earning that will go directly to the Church.  Order forms and a 

full list of participating retailers can be found on the wall, near   

the Offices.  Gift cards will be distributed on Sunday, May 12
th

. 

 

M O N D A Y  N I G H T  B I B L E  S T U D Y                     

Monday Night Bible Study will NOT meet tomorrow Monday, 

May 6
th

.  We will meet again on Monday, May 13
th

.  The LAST 

class will be on Monday, May 20
th

. 

 

G R A D U A T I O N  S U N D A Y                           

May 12  

We look forward to celebrating our Graduates.  Please join us 

for cake and fellowship after the service. 

Our 2019 Graduates are:                                                                                            

 

V O L U N T E E R  A P P R E C I A T I O N  S U N D A Y                

May 19 

We would like to honor and to THANK all of our faithful                      

volunteers that serve in ministries throughout Verndale                          

Alliance Church.  Please join us for ice cream sundaes and                   

fellowship after the service. 

 

 

 Silver Lining Orphanage  |  Asia/Pacific      

 Women’s Ministry Center | Mexico 

 Santidougou Widows Center  |  Burkina Faso 

 CAMA Orphan Project | Vietnam 

 Crisis Pregnancy Center | North & 
    Central Asia 

 Tate Bounds 

 Molly Brownlow 

 Morgan Glenz 

 Brianna Hinman 

 Leah Crider 

 Mardi Ehrmantraut 

 Daryl Wellnitz 



Y O U T H  G R O U P  U P D A T E S                                     

Youth Group will not meet on Wednesday, May 22
nd

.  Youth 

Group will begin their summer schedule on Wednesday, May 

29
th

 and will meet every Wednesday throughout the summer.  

Invite your friends!  Doors open at 6:00 P.M.  Youth group will 

run from 6:30 P.M. - 8:00 P.M. 

 

C O  -  E D  C H U R C H  S O F T B A L L                                               

June 3 (1
st
 Game) | 7:00 P.M. | Wadena Softball Fields  

Come join the fun and fellowship in our Church slow pitch 

softball league.  All skill levels welcome!  This is for anyone           

going into 7
th

 grade and older.  Sign up to play at the                 

Welcome Center! 

 

V A C A T I O N  B I B L E  S C H O O L                                                                   

June 9 - 12 | 5:45 - 7:45 P.M.  

VBS registration forms for ages 4 years old - 6
th

 grade are 

available at the Welcome Center!  Invite your friends!  This is 

an amazing opportunity for our Church, as we open our doors 

to the community!  We are in need of adult and youth                       

volunteers to help in areas such as snack preparation, leading 

worship, pinewood derby car assembly, outdoor games & 

more.  If you are able to help kids learn more about Jesus, 

please sign up at the Welcome Center   

 

L A W N  M O W I N G  H E L P  N E E D E D  

We are in need of help with mowing the Church lawn this 

summer.  We have a riding and push lawn mower in the shed 

that you can use.  Please sign up at the Welcome Center if you 

are able to serve in this ministry.    

M E N S  B R E A K F A S T                                 

May 18 | 7:00 A.M. | Fellowship Hall 

All Men are invited to join us for encouragement, connection 

& fellowship over breakfast.   

 

L A S T  D A Y  O F  S U N D A Y  S C H O O L                              

Sunday, May 19
th 

 will be the last day of Sunday School.  We 

will not meet during the summer-time and will resume               

meeting again in September.  

 

M A Y  E L D E R  M E E T I N G                                              

May 19 | 6:30 P.M.| Church Library 

The Elder Meeting for May will be held on Sunday, May 19
th

 at 

6:30 P.M. 

 

A W A N A  H E L P E R  M E E T I N G                            

May 22 | 6:30 P.M. | Fellowship Hall 

Thank you, Awana volunteers for serving the Lord faithfully at 

Awana!  What you are doing matters in the lives of the kids 

you are reaching and will for all eternity.                                           

Please join us so we can review the 2018-2019 Awana season.  

We will also discuss a proposed time change at this meeting.   

 

Y O U T H  G R O U P  U P D A T E S                                      

Youth Group will not meet on May 22
nd

.  Youth Group will 

begin their summer schedule on May 29
th

 and will meet every 

Wednesday throughout the summer.  Doors open at 6:00 P.M.  

Youth group will run from 6:30 P.M. - 8:00 P.M. 

 

 


